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Socialist Equality Party public meetings:

Three years since the invasion of Iraq:
historical lessons and political perspectives
17 March 2006

   The Socialist Equality Party will be holding a series
of meetings across the United States marking the third
anniversary of the US invasion of Iraq. David North,
chairman of the World Socialist Web Site International
Editorial Board and national secretary of the SEP (US),
will speak at the meetings.
   North will address the historical lessons and political
perspectives of the invasion and will also speak about
the SEP 2006 election campaign. The address will be
followed by a question and answer period.
   We welcome all readers of the WSWS to attend the
meetings and participate in the discussion.
   The details are as follows:
   Ann Arbor, Michigan
Thursday, March 30, 7-9 p.m.
Wolverine Room, Michigan Union
University of Michigan Campus
530 South State Street
   New York, New York
Saturday, April 1, 1-3 p.m.
Hudson Guild
441 West 26th Street, Manhattan
(Closest subway stop is 23rd Street Station on the C
and E lines)
   Phoenix, Arizona
Tuesday, April 4, 5-7p.m.
Life Sciences Building, E Wing, Room B04
Arizona State University Campus
   Los Angeles, California
Wednesday, April 5, 7-9 p.m.
Room 1246, Public Policy Building
UCLA Campus
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